
Notice  
Mirage Heights Condominiums 
 Tree Trimming Maintenance 
Starting February 24th, 2020 

 
Dear Valued Mirage Heights owners, 
 
Please note that Green Keeper Tree Care will be in the community 
during the week of February 24th- February 28th performing Tree 
Trimming throughout the entire property.  
 
Please notify your tenants about this service taking place. 
 
Thank you in advance for your patience as we continue to make 
improvements to your community! 
 
 
 

For the Mirage Heights Board of Directors, 
      
Lee Ann Morlan, CAAM® 
Community Manager 
Trestle Management Group 
Phone: (480) 422-0888 ext 1029 
Fax: (480) 522-1221 
450 N. Dobson Road, Suite #201 
Mesa, AZ 85201 
lmorlan@trestlemanagement.com 
www.trestlemanagement.com 
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